
THAI EMBASSY HOSTS PAGASA
Saturday, 09 November 2024

On a clear evening on 8 November 2024, His Excellency Ambassador Tull

 Traisorat of the Royal Embassy of Thailand hosts a formal dinner at his

 residence at North Forbes Park in Makati. Main guests for the evening were

 PAGASA Executive Director Steven T. Cua, PAGASA Treasurer Mykel V. Teodoro,

 PAGASA Director Raymond B. Obcena. Purpose was for them to meet with the

 Officers of PENS Worldwide Training Company, Ltd., a leading Thai

 distributor of FMCG, furniture and construction materials. PENS also

 operates in Cambodia, Laos and Myanmar. They want to explore local firms who

 can distribute their products for them as well as look into Philippine-made

 products which can fit their mold in the countries where they operate. Also

 invited for that evening were PCCI Pres. Nina Mangio and representatives

 from Bangkok Bank, Shopee Phils., Security Bank & Trust Company and others.
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